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Tomorrow is not an ordinary
"Giving Tuesday"

Before COVID-19, our "Giving Tuesday"
appeals were a way of reminding you of
the value of St. Vladimir Institute as a
gathering place in which fellowship,
education, culture and just-plain
belonging were the order of the day.

Giving Tuesdays were a simple
reminder to please send a donation our
way to help us keep serving our

www.GivingTuesday.ca [akiEULZ
This Giving Tuesday is different.

With significant rental income lost to COVID-19, and with none on the horizon;
without the anticipated income from summer students in our residence; with
no cultural programs for the public; with the very real possibility of universities
not returning to full in-person classes in September -- meaning students will
study from home or take a gap year -- SVl is in a precarious position. Quite
simply, our operating funds will run out.

If you've been thinking about financially supporting SVI, this is the time to
show that support, please. And if you haven't, we ask you to do so.

Please support us now, so that when we're able to gather again, we have an
Institute vibrant with activity to which we can return. Thank you.

Please click here to donate online



https://www.stvladimir.ca/donate

Good things happen at SVI.

www.stvladimir.ca/donate

or call 416-923-3318 to donate easily via credit card.
We welcome cheques payable to St. Vladimir Institute,
620 Spadina Ave., Toronto, ON M5S 2H4.
THANK YOU.

You received this newsletter because you have had contact with SVI in the past. If you
don't wish to receive further communications, please forward this email to
executivedirector@ stvladimir.ca with the word "Unsubscribe" in the subject line.
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